

## City of Cleveland Frank G. Jackson, Mayor

Department of Public Safety
Division of Police
Calvin D. Williams, Chief
1300 Ontario Street
Cleveland, Ohio 44113-1648
216/623-5005 • Fax: 216/623-5584

June 2, 2018

Patrol Officer
Cleveland Division of Police
Fourth District

Dear Patrol Officer

I want to commend you on the professional job you did in 2018 when you "stepped out of your comfort zone" and accepted a detail in the Gymnasium Unit at the Police Academy. I was contacted by Lieutenant Gallagher of the Training Section and he was very grateful for your assistance not only with the training of new police recruits but also with the in-service training of veteran officers. Lieutenant Gallagher spoke highly of your "professionalism, expertise, and positive attitude" and praised your "outstanding work ethic", which he believes will benefit the overall safety of all officers who underwent your training.

I truly appreciate your outstanding police work and I am proud that you work for the Fourth District. Your actions bring honor to our badge and our profession.

Please accept this letter and coin as a small token of my gratitude to you.

Sincerely,

Brandon Kutz, Commander Cleveland Division of Police

Fourth District